Sample Letter from CEO/DON/Administrator to

Those Who Decline Vaccination

Dear [Name of Employee]:

Each year, approximately 36,000 people die and more than 100,000 are

hospitalized because of influenza. Sadly, much of this illness could have been

prevented by immunization. Healthcare professionals play a particularly important

role in preventing influenza. Your vaccination helps protect you from the flu and

from giving it to your patients and colleagues.

[Name of Organization] is committed to reducing the spread of influenza among

our patients, staff, and volunteers. I encourage you to learn more about your

responsibility in protecting yourself and others from influenza. You may obtain

more information about healthcare workers and vaccination at

http://www.immunize.org/hcw/ or by calling [Name of Organization Contact] at

[Phone Number]. Once you have accessed these resources, I hope you will

reconsider your position and get vaccinated against the flu.

As healthcare professionals, our priority is patients. I hope you will join us in

[Name of Organization]’s united effort to reduce influenza within our institution

and beyond.

Sincerely,

[Administrator’s Name and Title]
